
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

Attendance 

 Ofsted 

Thank you for taking the time to fill in the 

parent questionnaire for our recent Ofsted 

inspection.  We are awaiting the report now 

and will share this with you as soon as it has 

been finalised and has gone through all the 

quality assurance processes that Ofsted have.   
 

No after school club 

Please note that when booking for after 

school club, Tuesday 19th March had been 

blocked out and cannot be booked.  This is 

due to whole staff training that evening. I am 

sorry for the inconvenience, but it is part of 

our updated Health and Safety training, that is 

a requirement.   
 

Book Swap 

FOSMs are holding a book swap for our 

children on Wednesday 6th March.  Please see 

the attached poster for more information. 

There is no charge, children just need to bring 

in an age-appropriate book to swap.  Thank 

you FOSMs team!  

 

World Book Day Plans 

 

TUESDAY 5th MARCH for KS2 children (Yrs 3, 

5 and 6 and any children not attending Peat 

Rigg) 

Children can come into school on this day 

wearing casual clothing, or character costumes 

should they wish to do so. They will need to 

wear school uniform on Thursday 7th March. 

The children will be working with our poet 

throughout the day in order to create a poem 

to perform. Key Stage 2 parents are invited to 

join us in the school hall at 2:45pm in order to 

watch the children's performances. 

THURSDAY 7th MARCH 

EYFS and Key Stage 1 children (EYFS and Years 

1 and 2) will be celebrating World Book Day on 

Thursday 7th March. Children can come into 

school on this day wearing casual clothing, or 

character costumes should they wish to do so. 

The children will be working with Kate 

throughout the day in order to create a poem 

to perform. EYFS and Key Stage 1 parents are 

invited to join us in the school hall at 2:45pm 

in order to watch the children's performances. 

I'm sure the children will enjoy this very special 

experience and I hope that you will be able to 

join us to celebrate all of their hard work! 

 

Have a super weekend. With warm wishes and                                     

                                  blessings, 

                                  Mrs Barber 

                                  Headteacher 


